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                                          This week at Lincolnshire 
 

Monday, June 17 
1:00 p.m.  Outreach & Caring 

 

Tuesday, June 18 
7:00 p.m.  Stewardship 

7:00 p.m.  District Board Meeting 
 

Thursday, June 20 
7:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study 

Thomas’ Home 
 

Saturday, June 22 
Zoo Day at Ft. Wayne Children’s Zoo 

Meet in Parking Lot at 10:00 a.m.  
See related article. 

 

Next Sunday’s Forum …9:00 a.m. Overflow Room 

Kayleen Reusser, Author 

Kayleen Reusser is a full-time author and speaker. 
Since 1991, she has written thousands of stories for 
magazines, newspapers and books, including 
Decision, The Lookout, Power for Living, News-
Sentinel, Glo, Business People, Ossian Sun Riser. She 
has had five stories published in Chicken Soup for 
the Soul and other Christian anthologies. She 
worked as a middle school librarian and has written 
17 non-fiction middle-grade children’s books -- 
biographies, cookbooks and STEM (science, 

technology, engineering, math) subjects. She believes everyone has a 
story and is involved in helping to encourage others in the craft via three 
Christian writing clubs in Fort Wayne and Bluffton. She lives in Bluffton 
with her husband and they attend St. Luke Church. They have three grown 
children.  

___________________________________ 

The Annual Conference will again be partnering with BackPack 
Beginnings in Greensboro for our Witness to the Host City as we did 
in 2016. The mission of BackPack Beginnings is to provide children in 
need with nutritious food, comfort items, and basic necessities. See 
today’s insert for suggested items to contribute. Thank you for 
considering a donation to this worthy cause for the children in the 
Greensboro area. 

_________________________________ 
 

Jack Steckly also thanks you for your ongoing contributions to 
Lincolnshire’s Food Pantry.  Only this morning, a young lady came 
seeking food for her family which consisted of her own family plus 
the children from another family for whom she cares.  Oftentimes it 
may seem that we ask for contributions too often but for the needy 
who come to our doors, it is your beautiful response that brings a 
smile of thankfulness as they pick up their bags.  YOU are extending 
yet another form of hospitality!   



 

                      The origin of Father’s Day 
 

One Sunday in 1909, Sonora Smart Dogg listened to a sermon 
honoring mothers. Her mother had died some years before, so her father 
had raised her by himself. Dodd wondered why there wasn’t a day to 
honor fathers, so she arranged a tribute to her father at a church in 
Spokane, Washington. The date was June 19, 1910.  Many people believe 
this was the beginning of Father’s Day. 

Another account holds that a West Virginia Church held a tribute 
service for fathers in 1908, following a mine explosion that killed 360 men. 
Regardless of which story is correct, President Calvin Coolidge was the 
first president to designate a special day to honor fathers. In 1924, he 
proclaimed the third Sunday in June as Father’s Day. 
 

 
 
 
 
Joe:  What does your father do for a living? 
Jon: He’s a magician.  He performs tricks, like sawing people 

 in half. 
Joe: Do you have any brothers or sisters? 
Jon: Yep, four half-sisters and a half-brother. 
 

Jon: What’s the difference between a high-hit baseball and a maggot’s 
father? 

Tom:    What? 
Jon:      One’s a pop fly. The other’s a fly pop. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Next Saturday, June 22  
Is ZOO DAY! 

______________________ 
Today is the last day to register for 
the trip to the Fort Wayne Children's 
Zoo on Saturday morning, June 22.   
You can register by seeing Judy 
Steckly or Lisa Lahr yet this morning!  
On Saturday, June 22, all participants 
will meet in the church parking lot to 
leave at 10:00 a.m.   
 

                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOU ARE INVITED… 
 

Next Sunday, June 23rd is a very special Sunday! 
 

Special music by 

 Pastor Paul Thomas, Jr. and Paul Thomas, Sr. 

 

A Puppet Skit 

as the children excitedly talk about their zoo experiences! 

 

A Song (with lyrics by Allen Shaw)  

as the children sing that “It’s God’s World After All” 

 

A great message by Pastor Cheryl Thomas with historical 

references behind the “Small World” at Disney! 

 

The sharing of Communion  


